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Technical Center will be presented Jan. 15. There is also work being done on the design of the elementary science 
labs, multi-purpose activity centers and two new elementaries. Twelve architects were approved in August, and 
four construction managers-at-risk were approved in December. Construction on phase one and two projects will 
begin later this spring.

In addition to facilities, work on the technology section of the 2014 bond program has also begun. Wireless 
enhancements at 28 schools have been completed, and the work for the remaining schools is scheduled. 
Recommendations for classroom technology standards will be presented to the Technology Advisory Committee 
in January and go to the Board in February. Forty-two new copiers have been purchased. Nearly $1 million in 
Transformation Through Innovation Grants have been awarded to teachers at 30 campuses. These grants will help 
increase access for students and create model classrooms that provide engaging learning experiences for students.
The Citizens Bond Oversight Committee for the 2014 bond program has also begun its work reviewing the 
progress of bond implementation. Eleven individuals were appointed to the committee by the Board, and they 
have held their orientation session and first quarterly update meeting this fall.
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